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I am Vice President of Network Solutions, LLC, responsible for policy, government affairs, and business ethics.  Network Solutions includes three ICANN accredited registrars, each of which may benefit from the possible release and registration of reserved names. The benefit, if any, will depend largely on the allocation process if the release of such names is approved.

Network Solutions is a member of the Registrar Constituency (“RC”) of the GNSO.  In May 2006, I was elected Chair of the RC.  While I was not elected by the RC to serve on this Working Group, I am on the Executive Committee of the RC and have an obligation to present and discuss various RC members’ views to the Working Group as they are made known to me.

Network Solutions also is a member of the United States Council for International Business (USCIB). The USCIB is a member of the Business Constituency of the GNSO. Our primary interest in the USCIB is the DNS and Internet Identifiers Working Group, of which I am Co-Chair.  The USCIB includes members who will have an interest in the allocation of reserved names at the second level. 

The primary interest of Network Solutions, and I believe other registrars within the RC, is to examine how the potential release of single-letter second-level domain names might be used to provide funding to ICANN and reduce the funding burden on registrars. There are many other issues that this Working Group has been asked to consider. I have no pre-conceived opinions on those issues.

